
CARNIVAL OF ILLUSION ANNOUNCES 2013 PERFORMANCE SCHEDULE

Phoenix, AZ – Step right up and into Carnival of Illusion’s evening of old-world magic. Roland Sarlot and 
Susan Eyed have announced dates for their 4th season in the Valley at the historic Arizona Biltmore 
Resort and in Tucson at the Doubletree Reid Park. Performances reopen January 25, 2013 and continue 
through May 25, 2013. Tickets start at $40 in Phoenix (and $26 in Tucson) and are on sale now.

The season will also include the 250th anniversary performance set for April 20th and will include magic, 
mystery, humor, international music, and butterflies in this popular, intimate theater show that 
transports guests on a magical journey “around the world in 80 minutes”.

Lendre Kearns, General Manager of Broadway in Tucson says, “I absolutely love Carnival of Illusion and 
have seen the show three times. Since the beginning I’ve called them Tucson’s best kept secret. But no 
more, the secret is out. Last year they sold out all 90 shows!”

National award-winning entertainers, Roland Sarlot and Susan Eyed of the popular Vaudeville-inspired 
theater show “Carnival of Illusion” have played to non-stop sold-out shows throughout Arizona and the 
country. 

The national recipients for “Excellence in Magic”, Sarlot & Eyed were featured performers during a run of 
21 shows at the world famous Magic Castle in Hollywood and have performed as house entertainers at 
top resorts including Canyon Ranch and Miraval. In Las Vegas, they opened the 2012 annual convention 
for the prestigious Society of American Magicians, the very organization that Houdini reigned as 
president from 1917-1926.

For more information on the 2013 season or to buy tickets, please visit carnivalofillusion.com or call 
(480) 359-SHOW (for Tucson (520) 615-5299).
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